
RECOMMENDATION TO THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

FROM:   

Arizona REALTORS® Director of Association Relations 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Reallocation of 2020 Operations Support Expense to 2020 Association Relations Expense 

BACKGROUND:   

The Association Relations budget encompasses both the Past Presidents dinner ($6,000) and 

the state night out dinner held in conjunction with the NAR Association Executives Institute 

each year ($3,000).  There was a higher than usual number of attendees at the Past Presidents 

dinner and a higher than usual number of Arizona attendees are expected at the state night 

out dinner held in San Diego on March 15th.  One local association has ten employees 

attending.    

BUDGET IMPACT: 

None to 2020 Operating Budget 

MOTION: 

TO RECOMMEND APPROVAL TO REALLOCATE $1,500 FROM THE 

OPERATIONS SUPPORT PROMOTION SPONSORSHIP LINE ITEM IN THE 

AMOUNT OF $800 TO THE PAST PRESIDENTS DINNER LINE ITEM AND 

$700 TO THE AEI STATE NIGHT OUT DINNER LINE ITEM.  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Monica Schulik – monicaschulik@aaronline.com 

OR Michelle Lind, CEO – michellelind@aaronline.com. 
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